
 
YAPTON C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 
 

 
                                                                                                         

 

                                                                                                                         Thursday 15th May 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Your child has been selected to attend a Quadkids (Athletics) competition at The Arena, 

Bognor Regis on Tuesday 3rd June.   

The competition runs from 1.30pm-3:30pm and is an opportunity to compete against others 

schools in athletics.  

Children will need to wear their PE kits to the event. This will need to be a plain white t-shirt 

and black or blue shorts, white socks and trainers. Long hair needs to be tied back and 

participants will also need a drinks bottle filled with water.  

As the event takes place outside, a sun hat will be needed and sun cream will need to have 

been applied. 

 

Parents/guardians or friends also attending on the day will need to transport the children to 

and from this event. I will be there myself from 1pm for those who need to be dropped off 

earlier. 

 

Please could you complete the form on ParentMail by Thursday 22nd May if you would like 

your child to take part in this competition.  

 

Best Wishes, 

Mr Hughes 
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